

September 15, 2023

Jennifer Wilson

Salt Lake County Mayor

Patrick A. Craig Executive Director Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste Management Facility 6030 California Avenue Salt Lake City, UT 84104

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

Dear Mr. Craig,

Katherine Fife

Department Director (Acting-In)

The Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste Management Facility has partnered with Salt Lake County for several years and has authorized waiving of fees associated with waste brought to the landfill from illicit encampments.

Beth Graham

Associate Director

In December of last year, the Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste Management Facility graciously approved our written request for a waiver of Municipal Solid Waste fees for an aggregate not to exceed 1000 tons for 2023.

HUMAN SERVICES DIVISIONS

AGING SERVICES

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES

CRIMINAL JUSTICE SERVICES

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

YOUTH SERVICES

USU EXTENSION

This letter is to request for an increase to that amount by 500 tons, not to exceed 1500 tons for 2023. This updated request is due to increased tonnage that the Salt Lake County Health Department has had to remove from illicit encampments this year.

Thank you for your continued support and consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

Katherine Fife
Acting-In Director

SALT LAKE COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER

2001 South State St., Ste. N3200 Salt Lake City, UT 84190-2000 Phone (385) 468-7060 Fax (385) 468-7072 TTY: 7-1-1